
The Parish of St Mary the Virgin, Nunthorpe 
 
Sunday 1st September, 14th Sunday after Trinity 
9.30 am Café Church  Hall 
10.00 am Eucharist  Church 
11.45 am Baptism   Church 
12.45 pm Baptism  Church 
5.30 pm        Eucharist  Church 
 
Evening readings: 2 Kings 5:9-16. Gal.5:16-24. 
Luke17:11-19. 
 

 This week in the parish 
Wed 4th Sept 10 am          Eucharist                Church 
Fri 6th Sept 3 pm       Wedding & Baptism        Church 

 

Altar Flowers 
The Altar flowers have been kindly donated by Gill 
Hughes in memory of her husband, Tony. 

 

Aumbry Candle 
The Aumbry Candle has been sponsored by Gill 
Hughes, with special memories of Tony. 

 
EAGA Gospel Choir concert: why not come along to 
St. Peter’s Church at Redcar at 7.00 pm on Saturday, 
7th September, for a special concert of Gospel music 
performed by the Britain’s Got Talent semi-finalists. 
Adult tickets cost £15. They will also be running 
workshops during the day – please see St. Peter’s 
website at https://www.stpeterschurchredcar.co.uk/ for 
full information. 
 
100 Club: Your August winners are: 
1st – Sophie Cook (97). 2nd – Janet Hinton (109). 3rd – 
Ken Wilson (8). 4th – Dave Cook (2) 
 
Oasis: Don’t forget that the Oasis study group into the 
Book of Ruth begins this week on Wednesday 4th 
September, 7.30 pm at the Church. For more 
information please contact Janet Barker (01642 
324319) 
 
Macmillan Coffee Morning: Come along to the 
church hall on 28th September between 10 am and 12 
noon for the Macmillan Coffee Morning – there will be 
cakes and a chance to raise money for a very good 
cause. 
 
Zero Waste Week: Today marks both the World Day 
of Prayer for the Creation and the start of Zero Waste 
Week. Why not set a goal to do one thing to reduce 
landfill waste this week? See 
https://www.zerowasteweek.co.uk/ to find out more. 
 
Thank you: A big thank you to Dave Cook, for his help 
with taking down, transporting and re-installing the 
restored noticeboard at the church hall.  
 
Mothers’ Union will return on Tuesday 10th 
September, at the Hall at 2 pm. 
 
 
 

 

For prayer and reflection this week 
 
This week, the Diocese of York Prays: 
Merciful God, your Son came to save us and bore our 
sins on the cross; may we trust in your mercy and 
know your love, rejoicing in the righteousness that is 
ours through Jesus Christ Our Lord. 
 
We also pray for Igreja Anglicana de Mocambique e 
Angola. 
 
Those seeking comfort and healing, or who have 
requested prayer:  
We pray for Joan L, Stephanie C, Helen B, Madge M, 
Basil E, Marie H, Beryl L, Vera C, Liz B, Jess, Evelyn 
& Keith B, Janet J, Pat H, Merrik B, Mary H, Jenny H-
J, Brian D, Diana W, and Amy R. 
 
We pray for Mabel Charlton and Ada Hollywood who are 
being baptised today, and for River who is being 
baptised on Friday, asking that God will bless them and 
their families as they are welcomed into the church. 
 
We pray for Shannon Cowen and Liam Loughlin as 
they prepare for their wedding on Friday. 
 
Years Mind: We remember with thanksgiving: George 
Foster, Mary Walker, John Deane, Beryl Hiles, Finley 
Croft, Iris Ridley, Ronald Forest, Lorna Bowes, David 
Reubens, John Jarvis, Martha Sherratt, John Alderson, 
Stephen Axford, Agnes Hare, Henry Knott, Constance 
Jones, and Allen Smith. May all whom we remember 
rest in peace and rise in glory! 
 
Next Sunday:   
Sunday 8th September, Patronal Festival 
10.00 am Eucharist  Church 
5.30 pm        Evensong  Church 
 

 
To donate to St. Mary’s via our 
Give a Little page, please use this 

QR code. 
 

 
 

Vicar: Revd. Tessa Stephens 

01642 285413. E-mail: tessa.stephens@btinternet.com  
 
Curate and Hospital Chaplain: Revd. Lisa Opala 

Lisa is in the parish Sundays and some Wednesdays. E-
mail lisaopala@gmail.com 
 
Churchwardens: David Young (01642 318522) and  
Janet Barker (01642 324319) 
 
Administrator and bulletin: Liz Taylorson.  

01642 973299 E-mail: stmarysparish@hotmail.co.uk  
Mon., Wed., and Thurs. 9am – 1 pm. Liz will be away 
from the office from Monday 2nd – Sunday 8th September 
 
Website www.stmarys-nunthorpe.org : Bill Colombi 

E-mail bill.colombi@ntlworld.com 
 

Safeguarding Officer: Linda Smith, 07989 172865 
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